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President's Message

Itis not how you give, but how much love we put into the giving.
(Mother Teresa).

Today is your day!! Make it worth the wait...worth the risks taken....worth the
gifts of service you provide to your community and the world.

As the various holiday seasons are upon us, no matter what you may celebrate,
my hope is that the season is a joyous one for you. As | celebrate Christmas, |
look forward to our busy Santa season, providing gifts and smiles to thousands
of children. In giving, it is so true that we receive so much more!!

President Chuck Gugliuzza

So, in your travels, whether it be to the supermarket or around the world, hold
the door for the person behind you, buy an extra sandwich and give it to
someone who cannot afford it, or take an hour to visit your local elderly home, not to mention so many more things that are too
countless to write here.

My season wish is that you have a peaceful and blessed month ahead.
| hope to see you on Thursday, December 19, at 8 PM EST at our next meeting.

In the words of Santa....ho-ho-ho....He sprang to his sleigh, to his team gave a whistle, and away they all flew like the down of a
thistle. But I heard him exclaim, as he drove out of sight,
H‘ H HO
* >0l

"Happy Christmas to all, and to all a good-night."

Yours in Kiwanis Service
Chuck

Jim’s Gems

At this time of the year, it is the time to give thanks for good health and for doing the things that
the Tigers do. The Tigers are becoming more and more important to the longevity of the
organization we love, Kiwanis. It is becoming more and more challenging to get people to go out
and open new Kiwanis clubs. Thankfully, the dedicated members of the Eye of the Tiger club are
willing and very dedicated people who step up to provide this most important service.

Also, a big thank you to Joe Meyer for putting together the great presentation of the various song
clips at our November meeting. Also, a big thank you to President Chuck for his leadership and o LA
direction of the club, which renewed our energy toward fulfilling our purpose of membership Past President
and club opening while having fun at the same time Jim Rochford

Enjoy your holidays and come back energized to start with a fresh level of energy in 2025 to lead
by example to make our organization and the world a better place.

Thank you for all you do, and Happy Holidays! Fas Fass
Sincerely, A .
Jim Rochford _-i(J_\ It
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December 2024
Calendar of Events

Dec 8th: Sunday BOD Meeting 8:00 PM EST
EOT Club Meeting December 19th 8:00 P.M.
Dec 24th Christmas Eve

Dec 25th Christmas Day Barbara K Thompson 12/05
Dec 26th Kawanza Jose Del Carmen Velasquez Gonzalez 12/5
Dec 31st New Year's Eve Wesley F. Sine 12/13
& Ronald R. Hill 12/23
Interclubs Michelle Cordioli 12125
Dec 5th 6:00 MNT

Jeanette |. Igoe 12/30

Doors Open 5:30PM

RF Smith, a fellow Kiwanian and life member of
the Monument Hill Kiwanis Club, will present to us
about the Rocky Mountain Youth Leadership
Foundation, of which he is president and whose
mission is "Building Informed Citizen Leaders"
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/81851023352

Want to Join or Schedule an Interclub?
Contact Barbara Breuer:
mailto:barbara.kiwanis.fine9@gmail.com

shutterst.ck

ALL THE NEWS THAT FITS, WE'LL PRINT
CALLING ALL TIGERS -WE WANT TO HEAR YOUR ROAR!
WE KNOW THAT YOU HAVE BEEN DOING EXCITING THINGS WITHIN YOUR DIVISIONS AND DISTRICTS,
AND WE WANT TO HEAR ABOUT IT.
WE INVITE YOU TO SUBMIT ANY NEWS YOU MAY HAVE TO US - WE WILL BE HAPPY TO INCLUDE IT
IN YOUR NEWSLETTER. DON'T WORRY ABOUT GRAMMAR AND SYNTAX - SUBMIT WHAT YOU HAVE,
AND WE WILL TAKE CARE OF THE REST.
PLEASE SUBMIT ALL EDITORIAL MATTER TO BARBARA BREUER AT
BARBARA.KIWANIS.FINEQ@GMAIL.COM.
WE CAN'T WAIT TO HEAR FROM YOU!
Have you seen our Facebook page lately? Visit us here: _hitps://www.facebook.com/KiwanisTiger
Website hitps://kiwanistiger.org/ Contact Alan Guire aguire@portnaz.org with questions or comments.

ALENTR ANSE B B ol Eh 0 T sl crmnte BDecnd] s B am. e
(o)) TNIN-I0LS By of the Tiyer ekiwianis Buard Members -5
Wt g 68 Director —  Dr. Delores B. Lewis, MD F'EII'-]IIET&‘

President — Charles “Chuck” Gugliuzza Director —  Joseph "Joe" Meyer
President-Elect—  Laura Gililland Director —  Mark Petersen

Vice-President — Dr. MaryJo Brubaker Director —  Belle Garcia

Immediate Past President — Alan Guire Director —  Colleen Lawson-Taylor
Secretary — Melissa Guire Director _ Barbara A. Breuer

Asst. Secretary —  Barbara A. Breuer Sage - Dr. Barbara "Barb" Thompson
Treasurer — William “Bill” Seeman Sage - Jim Rochford

Newsletter Editor: Barbara Breuer barbara.kiwanis.fineS9@gmail.com Publisher: Jeanette Igoe Jigoe5@aol.com
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In case you missed our Interclub, here's information on our
International President Lee Kuan Yung

@ Kl w a n I S uinkick b o

Foliaw us o Facebook and mwmn‘
NORTH EAST N ONTARIO

The Kiwanis Club of Morth Eastern Ontario is inviting all Division 2 Kiwanis Clubs, their
members, and guests to join us for an interclub on Monday November 25" at 7:30 PM and
virtually meet the Kiwanis International President Lee Kuan Yong.

GoToMesting hitps:/iglcbal gotomesting comjoinB06302 189

New to GoToMeating? Get the app now and be ready whan your first meating
starts: httpsfglobal gotomestng. cominsiall’806302 189

Les Kuan Yong of Petaling Jaya, Malaysia, was elected to a
one-year lerm as president of Kiwanis International dunng
the 2024 Kiwanis Intermational Canvention in Denver,
Colorado, U5, He served as a trustese of Kiwanis
International from 2011-14 and has served on the
Membership Growth and New Club Building committees, He
was also a board member and chawr of Kiwanis Asia-Pacihc
in 2016-17,

Lee has been a member of Kiwanis Inernational for 31 years
and served the Kiwanis Club of Kuala Lumpur as presadent,
sacretary and treasurar, He is also a member of the Eye of
the Tiger elmvanis Club, He has served as president of the
Kiwanis Down Syndrome Foundation. Lee was Malaysia
District governor and membearship chair, He is a Kiwanis International life member who has recedved
the Dunlap Fellowship from the California-Nevada-Hawaii District Foundation, the Mel Dsborme
Fallowship from the Kiwvanis Foundation of Canada, the J.M. Emerson Fellowship from the Pacific
Morthwest Kiwanis Foundation and the Tan Sn Khir Johari Award from the Malaysia District.

From the Kiwanis Children’s Fund, Lee has received the Tablet of Honor and is a George F. Hixson
Fellow Diamond-leval 5 and a charter Walter Zedler Fellow,

In his community, Lee is a life member of Badan Warisan Malaysia (the Malaysian Haritage Trust) and
is a foomer dancesport convenor of the Rioyal Salangor Club, one of Asia’s oldest sporting instilutons.
His hobbies include history and baliroom dancing.

Lea holds a bachelor's degree in computer science and accounting from the University of Manchestar,
England. He i alzo a fellow and life-meamber of the Instibule of Chartered Accountans in England and
Wales, and a member of the Malaysian Institute of Accountants.

Lee is mamed 1o Kon Cze Yan, a chartered accountant. They have two sons, two daughlers-in-law
and one grandson.

KIWANIS is a global organization of volunteers dedicated to improving the world,
one child and one community at a time.
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Klwams theracy Club of Southern Callforma Receives Prestigious

Award

Congratulations to Kelly Pena, president and charter member (2017) of the Kiwanis Literacy Club
of Southern California. The club was awarded the Outstanding Club trophy for Kiwanis CNH
Division 10. They have helped other clubs in the division, district, and Kiwanis International clubs
with their literacy needs.

The Kiwanis Literacy Club of Southern California partners with Eye of the Tiger (EOT) to supply
books to new Kiwanis clubs so they can hit the ground running with their first service
projects—supplying books to children in the communities they serve.

Pictured with Div 10 LTG’s 2024-2025 Bulmaro Magallon and 2022-2024 EOT member Douglas
Chadwick.
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4th Annual Fundraiser — A Smashing Success!

Our 4th Annual Golf Ball Drop & Kiwanis World Music Showcase Fundraiser was another
successful event. A special thank you goes out to Joe Meyer, who secured the acts for
this event, and our fabulous emcee, Amanda Malinowski. We couldn’t have done it
without you!

On Thursday, November 21st, Kiwanians from all over the world joined for an hour of fun
and joy as they listened to musical acts from all over the world:

KAMP KIWANIS
Ebola Bernard & Wiregrass, Florida High School — “Thriller”
Nathan Dai — “Singing in the Rain”

Crowle Singers — “When I'm 64"

Donica Knight — “Pretty Lips”

Cecile & Mighty — “Never Enough”

Micro Tones — “1000 Hours”

Elliot James Reay — “Return to Sender”

. Backwoods Bluegrass Band — “You Can Have Her”

10. Minions — “Eye of the Tiger” e

© 0N O o B o S

Kiwanis Eye of The Tiger eClub is proud to host...

Ath Annual Golf Ball Drop &
Kiwanis World Music Showecase
Fundraiser

Three lucky Tigers won the Golf Ball Drop:

1st Prize — Dr. Barb Thompson ($500)
2nd Prize — Chuck Gugliuzza ($250)
3rd Prize — Bill Seeman ($50)

8:00 pm VIRTUAL HELICQPTER GOLF BALL DROP.




Book Hero Service Project.
Starting a New Club? Please reach out to
Dr. Valarie Brown-Klingelhoefer
or Douglas Chadwick. Information on the Flyer.

frene || 6 Kiwanis
ﬂ Literacy Club

of Southern California

BE A BOOK HERO SERVICE PROJECT

The Kiwanis Literacy Club Foundation partners with
Kiwanis Clubs to provide books to kids. The Literacy
divide has grown wider during the pandemic. Your
club can be part of the solution by providing brand
new books to kids in your community. You can
sponsor a book for $2.00 each.

A Be A Book Hero Service Project creates an instant
service project for your club.

To order books and learn more contact

Valarie Brown-Klingelhoefer

valBK.Kiwanis@gmail.com

Douglas Chadwick
Doug@theliteracyclub.org
Text - 818-381-3274

FB facebook.com/Theliteracyclub




